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ANNOUNCEMENT

FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT ASSOCIATION

SEVENTH ANNUAL MEETING

CALL FOR 1977 PROGRAM

The Financial Management Association brings together practicing financial

managers from industry, financial institutions, non-profit and governmental

organizations, and members of the academic community with interests in finan-

cial and investment decision making. The seventh annual program, being planned

for October 13-15, 1977, at the Washington Plaza Hotel in Seattle, Washington,

will stress the interrelationships between theory and practice in financial

and investment management. Proposals to participate in the form of completed

papers or two-page (maximum) abstracts may be solicited for the 1977 meeting.

All papers and abstracts should be received no later than February 28, 1977.

Both members and non-members are invited to respond to the Vice President -

Program, George E. Pinches, School of Business, University of Missouri-Columbia,

Columbia, Missouri 65201 (314-882-3575).
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